STATE OF CALIFORNIA

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
505 Van Ness Avenue San Francisco, CA 94102
WWW.CpUC.ca.gov

October 21, 2013

Neal Schnog

Manager

New Day Broadband
9980 W Flamingo Road
Las Vegas, NV 89147

Dear Mr. Schnog:

The Commission has determined that the application for a state video franchise
submitted by New Day Broadband on September 20, 2013 is incomplete. Pursuant to
General Order 169 (IV)(A)(1)(a), an applicant must “submit a copy of a fully executed
bond... to the Executive Director prior to initiating video service and no later than 5
business days after the date of the Commission’s issuance of a State Video Franchise to
the Applicant.” Since New Day Broadband has been and is currently providing video
service, a copy of its fully executed bond is required in order for the application to be
complete. The Commission will make a further determination of completeness within 30
days of receiving the bond.

Should you have any questions, please contact Glenn Semow, at 415.703.4153.

Sincerely,

A

Paul Clanon
Executive Director




